
Ickford News  

I cannot guarantee a full-length newsletter 
nor a playful jaunt through the week’s events 
drawing on highs and moments of elation. In 
short, very little has happened worthy of the 
written word. 

I am pleased with our progress in terms of the 
provision for home schooling and, judging by 
the number of emails from parents, I think 
the majority of you are as well. We have 
taken some suggestions on board and we will 
constantly review things but I can’t promise 
keeping everyone happy and I shan’t be trying 
to. 

The photographs of the children completing 
tasks at home have really been the highlights 
of the week and I have been building up a 
gallery on the website so that everyone can 
enjoy them. I have also been getting some 
snippets of written work emailed to me so, if 
your child has done some writing and they 
would like a comment or some advice from 
me, please attach it to an email or copy it and 
I shall endeavour to respond.  

Miss Allen has started to read a story via 
Vimeo and I am sure she will not mind me 
putting the link on here so that children 
outside of her class can listen to it as well if 
they want to: 

https://vimeo.com/500866060/baf4843d6f 

I shall send out the learning activities for next 
week during the weekend. Keep smiling and 
keep being kind. 

Have a good weekend, 

Mr Ronane 
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